**From: Sent:** 16 January 2021 06:36

To: Planning

Cc: Dave Shorrock; Lillian Shapiro; Adam Wolanski; Paul Lawrence; Gary Vanger

**Subject:** Planning Application for 25 Primrose Hill Road - 2020/5570/P

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

For the attention of Mr David Peres Da Costa, Planning Officer

## Dear Mr Da Costa

I have been viewing the comments which have been submitted on the above Planning Application and note that there is one recorded from Karoline Copping supporting the application. My husband and I have lived on the Quickswood Estate for almost 26 years and do not recognise any home owner of this name. I have spoken to several other residents and this person is not know to them. Is there any way in which this can be checked as a legitimate support especially as it was logged late?

I look forward to your response.

Kind regards

Elaine Goodman 62 King Henry's Road. NW3 3RR